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This report will provide information concerning efforts to build and support Libertarian campus organizations.  I shall provide an updated report at the LNC meeting in New Orleans should additional information become available.
     
1)  I continue to respond to inquiries from people who want information about the LP campus outreach effort.  I am usually able to respond within 24 hours.  

2)  I continue to work with various state and local LP organizations to assist their campus outreach efforts.  In particular, I work with state campus outreach coordinators to assist their programs to build campus organizations and assist campus activists.

3)  I continue to work closely with Students For Liberty to build libertarian groups at high schools and colleges.  (I am a member of the Board of Advisors of SFL.)  As part of this effort, the SFL leadership and I have found ways for the LP to use the services available from SFL.  We must take care in the ways we work together to avoid jeopardizing SFL’s 501c(3) status.  

I am pleased to report that I had the honor of giving addresses at Students For Liberty regional conferences at the University of Missouri (Columbia) on Oct. 14 and the University of North Carolina – Charlotte on Nov. 4.  (An article about the Missouri conference is available at www.studentsforliberty.org/2017/10/17/open-hearts-open-markets-mizzou/.)  I shall work with Wes Benedict to organize an outreach effort at LibertyCon 2018 (the 11th annual SFL international conference) in Washington, D.C. next March.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I gave addresses at the European Students For Liberty regional conferences in Podgorica, Montenegro on Sept. 23 and London, England on Nov. 11.  Unfortunately, due to scheduling conflicts I could not accept invitations to address the ESFL conferences this fall in Belfast, Vienna, Sarajevo, and Stockholm.

4)  LPHQ receives a relatively steady stream of inquiries by e-mail concerning internship opportunities at LP and state parties.  Robert Kraus continues to do an excellent job in responding rapidly and professionally to these inquiries.  

5)  I continue to work with Young Americans for Liberty on several projects.  In particular, I work with YAL campus activists in various ways.  

6)  I serve as a member of the Foundation for Economic Education Faculty Network.  I may develop a couple of FEE workshops on understanding public policy data and risk analysis.  

